
Grand Nordic Member Meeting – October 22, 2022 
 
The member meeting of Grand Nordic Ski Club was held on Saturday, 
October 22, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. at the YMCA Nordic Parking Lot.  The Ski 
Swap was being held that day and 20 members were in attendance.   
 
AGENDA:  List of nominees for board positions for the 2022-2023 year.   
Nominees:  President – Diana Lynn Rau 
                      Secretary – Christine Lee 
                     Treasurer -  Tony Heisler 
    There was one nomination from the floor – Dan Scott as a member of 
the GN Board.  Dan agreed.     
 
A motion was made by Stephen Lee (seconded by Charles Patton)  that 
the slate as presented be passed.  All present voted aye.   
 
FYI - The new board will probably make some changes to the bylaws in 
the near future.   
 
There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned 
at 10:10 a.m. 
 
Christine Lee, 
Secretary – Grand Nordic 
 


